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Hello everyone, 

Well, that was a packed weekend of music and dance, a very big Thank You to everyone who came 

along and not only supported us but also helped out; either behind the bar, clearing glasses or 

washing up. Having this kind of help from you is what is making The Monkland Arms the village pub 

we wanted it to be. 

Back to reality and this Friday we will have our regular menu of burgers, pizzas, chilli, curries, fish n 

chips, etc. 

Saturday we will have pork steaks, lamb fillet, sea bass amongst our available dishes and on Sunday 

our traditional roasts this week will be beef and pork (remember to book your table by 8pm on 

Saturday). 

Coming up: 

Sunday 19th September we welcome back our traditional folk session in the evening, if you haven’t 

been before or play an instrument or sing then we would love you to join us for an evening of 

traditional folk songs and tunes from around 7.30pm. 

As ever, keep safe and well. 

Jed 

 


